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Some 2004 model year Cadillac XLR  and Chevrolet Corvette vehicles may have a fuel tank leak
at the quick connectors that are used to link the left and right fuel tanks.  The customer may notice
a fuel odor while the vehicle is being refueled, driven or after it is parked.  If the leak becomes
large enough, a small amount of fuel may be observed dripping on the ground.  The leak may also
result in a diagnostic code being set and the illumination of the Check Engine light on the
instrument cluster.

The complete recall notice is attached below:

insl-pe10015-41488

Online URL: https://xlr-net.com/knowledgebase/article.php?id=77
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